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Beck Row Primary Academy 
Open Afternoon  

Wednesday 1st December 2021 

 

 
 

 

If your child is due to start Primary School in September 2022, and you would like 

an opportunity to meet our Reception Team and view the school, please join us on 

Wednesday 1st December, 3.30pm – 4.15pm, for an informal visit. 

 

 

Due to increased COVID measures in Suffolk schools, you will be required to wear a 

face mask for the duration of your visit. 
 

 


